The Birley Academy Year 7 **Weekly Student Bulletin**

Dear Year 7 Students, Parents and Carers. I hope you are all safe and well.

We have reached the end of the School year and the doors are closing for summer. What a very strange 4 months we have had, no one could have predicted the closing of schools and the impact the Corona virus has had on all of us. I have made contact with quite a few of you this week, it is lovely to hear what you have all been up to and on the whole it seems like most of you are missing School and being with your friends. Plans are being put into place for your return in September, so that you can return to a safe environment.

It has been an absolute pleasure to meet you all this year, it was such a shame it came to a sudden halt when the virus caused us to lockdown. I am hoping to learn more about you all in September when I follow you into Year 8. Have a lovely Summer, have fun and make lots of memories.

Hopefully I will see you all soon.

Mrs Parlett

sueparlett@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk

enquiries@birleysecondaryacademy.co.uk





Amber is looking forward to lots of lovely walks, I am sure I will bump into lots of you when we are out and about. Leonardo has decided to hibernate, we are worried it is a little early, but he is happily snoozing, so fingers crossed he will have a nice long sleep.

The Birley Academy

A L.E.A.D Academy

Messages from your Form tutors

Hi 7F

It was great to speak to some of you recently. I hope you are all well and looking forward to returning to school in September. I have really missed seeing you all and I can't wait to get back to being your form tutor. I'm looking forward to a break from home -schooling my children and a holiday to Cornwall - I can't wait to see the sea! Stay safe Love Mrs Middleton

Hello 7A

I just wanted to wish you all a wonderful summer. I have missed you all tremendously these last few months. You're wonderful students and an excellent form. Stay safe, enjoy the summer and I look forward to seeing you all in September.

Mr Gillett

Hi 7E.

I hope you are all keeping well and have been working hard. I can't believe it's been months since I saw you all! It's been lovely to get emails from you and parents and to find out what some of you have been up to. I have also had the pleasure of seeing some of you in school briefly. It's now time for us all to have some time off, relax and enjoy some time with family and friends. I look forward to seeing you all again in September, ready for a new year. Have a fantastic break , Miss Miniot

Dear 7B

I hope you are all keeping safe and well, and have managed to keep on top of your learning. I know its been a very weird time and I hope you have coped with being in a different routine. I am sure you have all DESPERATELY missed your lessons, and me.. obviously.

Hope you have a nice summer, and get ready to get back into school in September. I know you will all be brilliant at settling back in after a couple of days, but for now, make the most of having no early alarms. Take care! Mrs Jessica Godbehere

Hi 7C,

Although this year has been short but sweet, I hope you have enjoyed our time together as much as I have. I hope you all have a lovely summer (try not to miss school too much!) and I look forward to seeing you when you get back. Kind regards, Mr Hunt.